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           North Cumbria Area 14      
North Cumbria Junior Academy – Fully Booked!
We have had a fantastic response for the launch of the new Junior Academy and all spaces are now taken.  If you would like to be put on a waiting list should someone not be able to make it please contact Michelle Clough on 07584 706459 or email michelle.clough@britishshowjumping.co.uk
Atlantia Vailionis and Charlotte Thomlinson both qualify for The Royal Highland Show. 

Well done to Atlanta and Prince Ronan and Charlotte Thomlinson and Racha Lad who both qualified for the Liz Fox Royal Highland Show JD/JC Championship at SNEC this weekend finishing second and fourth respectively.  
Area Training with BS Accredited coach Robert Shields – Book your slot now!!
After a very successful area training in February we are pleased to advise that Robert is coming back for more area training.
The Training will be held on Thursday 13th April at Greenlands Equestrian Centre, Wreay. 

It will be run in a different format this time with individual ½ hour private lessons again open to BS and Non BS members.

Lessons can be booked via the Horse Monkey website where you will find timed slots.  Please just book the time you would like your lesson, these are on a first come first served basis.  If you are a non BS member you will also need to click on the £5.00 additional fee please.   Once again if you have to cancel for any reason unfortunately refunds will not be given unless the slot can be filled.   Times maybe subject to change depending on the uptake. 

If you attended the area AGM you will already be aware that as an area we have recently come up against some difficulties booking show dates and it is very disappointing that we are not able to hold a Spring indoor show for our members as usual this year. 

We have already used the area training grant which we get given once a year from BS for our last training session which we put towards the cost of venue hire for the training to keep the lesson costs down.

Taking all of this into consideration the area is going to use some area funds and subsidise/absorb some of the costs for the training this time to help keep lessons at a very reasonable cost at £30 per lesson.

Please visit the Horse Monkey website to book https://horsemonkey.com/search_events
Show Sponsors
Thank you to the following companies who are very kindly sponsoring at our two-day area show in May.  If you would like to sponsor please contact any committee member or call the area phone on 07468 111787.  
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www.britishshowjumping.co.uk/area/North-Cumbria
Don’t forget to check out our area face book page Area 14 North Cumbria British Show jumping 
